STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

PO Box 47600 * Olympia, WA 98504-7600 ¢ 360-407-6000
711 for Washington Relay Service ¢ Persons with a speech disability can call 877-833-6341

CERTIFIED MAIL

RECEIVED

Dames & Moore
2025 1% Ave STE 500
Seattle WA 98121

September 11, 2008 P : 5200&
Mr. David Réubvogel | | DEP_lI_é)PI: I‘?VV&%)OGY

RE: Termination of Voluntary Cleanup Program (VCP) Agreement for the
following Hazardous Waste Site:

Name: H & H DRY CLEANING

Address: 18700 33R° AVE W, LYNNWOOD WA
Facility/Site No.: 51557358 ~

VCP Project No.: NW 0375

Dear Mr. Raubvogel:

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology or we) is terminating the VCP
Agreement for VCP # NW0375 because of inactivity. On 11/15/06 we sent you a letter
requesting an update on the status of your cleanup and your plan for completing the cleanup. .
Since we have not heard from you, we have decided to terminate the Agreement. This letter is
being sent to you in accordance with the terms of the Agreement.

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact me at (360) 407-7244.

Sincerely,

e
f—t.{(

Nnamdi Madakor, P.G., P.Hg.
Statewide VCP Coordinator
Toxics Cleanup Program, HQ

NNAMDI I. MADAKOR

NM:td
Enclosure

cc: Russ Olsen, NWRO VCP Unit Manager
Sara Maser, NWRO VCP Data Coordinator
Dolores Mitchell, VCP Fiscal Manager




